



Item No.	Item	Paper/ Verbal	Purpose	Presenter	Timing
1.	Chair's Welcome & Apologies	Verbal	Noting	CM	5 mins
2.	Actions (see overleaf) & Matters arising from previous meeting and Adoption of Minutes	Verbal	Update/ Noting	CM	10 mins
3.	Guest Speaker: Vogrie Hall	Verbal	Update		10 mins
4.	Update on Ongoing Issues: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Engagement with Hunterfield Gothenburg Tavern Trust 	Verbal	Update/ Noting		5 mins
5.	New Issues Raised by Community: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Council vehicle parking Bulk provision of grit Birkenside Fun Day 	Verbal	Discussion		15 mins
6.	Major Planning Applications: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> 14 houses at Robertson Bank: 20/00899/DPP Update on Redheugh West: 20/00898/SCR 	Verbal	Discussion		10 mins
7.	Police Report	Paper	Discussion	JP/BM	5 mins
8.	Community Council Reports <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Chair / Secretary / Treasurer Federation 	Verbal	Noting	CM/FS/NW CM	10 mins
9.	Project Updates <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Station Adopters 	Verbal	Noting/ Discussion	CM	5 mins
10.	Councillor Reports <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Cllr Johnstone Cllr Muirhead Cllr Munro 	Verbal	Update/ Noting	CJ JM KM	15 mins
11.	Any other business				5 mins

Community Council Members: C McGill (CM) – Chair, F Skelton (FS) - Treasurer, N Whyte (NW) – Secretary, S Barker (SB), J Rutter (JR), T Taylor (TT), B Paterson (BP), W Duncan (WD), W Law (WL), J Brown (JBr), M Webb (MW), H Webb-Nelson (HWN), M Davidson (MD), H Thomson (HT), J Barr (JBa)

Councillors: Cllr J Muirhead (JM), Cllr C Johnstone (CJ), Cllr K Munro (KM)

Community Police: PC Pendreich (JP), PC McGuff (BM)

2021 Meeting Dates (all 7pm – 9pm)

19 January
16 February
16 March
20 April

18 May
15 June
No meeting in July
17 August

21 September
19 October
16 November
No meeting in December

Actions from Previous Meeting

ID	Description	Who	Next Update
2020-09-2	Provide update on progress of MTRaP discussions on welcome signs	CM	19-Jan-21
2020-09-3	Provide update on progress Places for Everyone funding in relation to welcome signs	JM	19-Jan-21
2020-09-10	Check with Corra Foundation if the Resilience Grant could be used for other purposes	NW	19-Jan-21
2020-10-09	Email GDCC inbox with suggestions of worthy volunteers to receive awards	All	19-Jan-21
2020-11-01	Feedback ideas for Covid memorial garden/planters	MD, HT, Ellen, Dawn	19-Jan-21
2020-11-02	War memorial repairs paid for	FS	19-Jan-21
2020-11-03	Send Bill, Doug and Kelly information on how they can get involved with GDCC.	NW	Closed
2020-11-04	Also add these forms and details to our website	NW	19-Jan-21
2020-11-05	Invite Fire Liaison to future meeting to discuss changes in smoke alarm regulations	NW	Closed
2020-11-06	Contact JM with concerns on Hunter Square footpath in winter / wet weather	Dawn	19-Jan-21
2020-11-07	Provide feedback on Hunter Square footpath issues	JM	19-Jan-21
2020-11-08	Add Birkenstone Fun Day to next agenda	NW	Closed
2020-11-09	Forward Police Report when it arrives	NW	Closed
2020-11-10	Forward feasibility study for lights at junction of Stobhill and Barleyknowe Roads	JM	19-Jan-21
2020-11-10	Be ready to discuss what GDCC are doing well, and what we can do better, at the January meeting	All	19-Jan-21